Gth March 1634,

Dr. K. P‘.m'n
Zoology Illplrhunh
University ﬂﬂhp.

“sar Dr, Pearsen,

Thanks fer yeur letter ef March
the 4th., I ses that you have done wenders wikh
the publioatien fund, theugh I am smbarrasssd (14
having to undertake te de wenders after you,

Ny aifficulty is simply this g Ehat
even making the Annals definitely bi-amnual 1%
will take practically ths whels of the publication
fund, and leave but 1ittle ever far the Treasury,
I cannot of ocourss de it me leng as I ebtain eute
slde help, but te de me outs inte the prespects eor
Researoh Asaistancs, ef which I badly need,
Hewever, if the Annals and the Ireasury tegethar
have net cest mere than £200 a year net, I have
he cause te hrumble, me long ms the Oellege prevides
a8 muoh,

On ens point I should like to knew your
Teclings, and that is whethey you would regard
it as very retregrade to alter the format ef the



Annales if by se délng 1t eeuld be preduced mere
cheaply, I apprecists the advanbtage of 1ts present
very handsems appsarance, and the disadvanteps to
librerians and others ef changing the size of hl*-u.nd
velumes . I always liked teo, a large page fer
mathematioal wori, bubt in the present make-up the
margins, and sspecially the lewer margin, ceem evers
amples and i1t is pessible that a somewhat smaller

pags would cest laass,

Yours sinocerely,



